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 Dear Kristen, 

I'm writing on behalf of the planning team of the MIT International Development Forum with a
request for a few minutes of your time to give us feedback. 

IDF is 4 years old this year, so the IDF Planning Committee is compiling some data on the
long-term outcomes of IDF and its benefit to participants. As a leader of a student group doing
development-related work, your viewpoint is valuable to us. We would appreciate it if you could
please take a few minutes to answer these few questions and email your responses to me
(mccreath@mit.edu). 

You are one of 12 people we are asking to do this. The results of this feedback will help us as we
plan for the future and determine how best to effectively carry out our mission of celebrating and
sharing the rich variety of activities at MIT that contribute to international development. 

1) When and how did you participate in IDF? 

2) What role, if any, did the IDF play in the development and continuation of your work? 

3) Will you participate in IDF in the future? 

4) What, in your opinion, are the benefits and drawbacks of IDF?  In regards to your own work?  In
regards to the MIT community? 

5) Do you have any suggestions for future IDFs? 

6) Is there anything else you would like to tell us? 

If you could reply by Thursday, March 16, we would very much appreciate it. 

Thank you and all the best, 

IDF Planning Committee 

ps: Your fabulous room mate wrote this survey, so be sure to tell her how excellent it is & what a
great experience it was for you to respond to it!  
-- 
The Rev. Amy McCreath 
Episcopal Chaplain at MIT 
Coordinator -- Technology and Culture Forum at MIT 
77 Mass. Ave. -- MIT Bldg. W11 
Cambridge MA 02139 
617-253-2983 


